
February 24, 2023

RE:  ScoreCard Rewards Program Termination

Dear Autotruck VISA Credit Card Holder:

In late April 2023, Autotruck will be implementing several exciting enhancements to our 
VISA Credit Card program. We look forward to sharing much more about those enhancements 
with you in the coming weeks! In the meantime though, we do need to convey some important 
information regarding the ScoreCard Rewards Program in which you currently participate.
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You can redeem ScoreCard Rewards points by visiting your account online at our website 
with Online Access, or go to www.scorecardrewards.com, or call 800-854-0790.  

Watch for additional information in the coming weeks regarding our new Visa credit card 
options set to launch in late April 2023, including the opportunity to participate in an 
all-new Rewards program. It’s important to note, though, that your ScoreCard Rewards points 
are NOT TRANSFERRABLE to the new program. They must be redeemed by May 31, 2023, 
or they will be forfeited.

At Autotruck we are always looking for ways to save members money and make your lives 
easier. The new VISA Credit Card program will offer great features with three new card 
options for members. Watch for more details on the new offerings coming soon.

If you have any questions, please give us a call at 800-459-2328.

Sincerely,
Autotruck Visa Program

The Visa ScoreCard Rewards Program is ending. 
   1. You will stop earning ScoreCard Rewards points on March 31, 2023.

   2. In order to avoid forfeiting any accumulated ScoreCard Rewards 
       points, you MUST redeem them by May 31, 2023.


